

Kid's Morning Out



WHAT'S HAPPENING? **NOVEMBER 2019**

FOLLOW US!

www.KidsMorningOut.org 网 Facebook: KMOatWUMC 🔽

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday, November 5 **CLOSED** for **Election Day!**

November 27-29 CLOSED for **Thanksgiving** Break!

Friday, December 20 **Christmas Party** Save the date! Our Christmas party will be the last day of school before Christmas break!





Say Cheese! Did you know that there is a weekly electronic newsletter here at WUMC? From time to time, we like to share with the congregation a little about our program. If you'd like to have your KMO Kiddo featured with a short caption to help support our program, we'd love to show

their smiling face!

FROM THE **DIRECTOR'S** DESK



The leaves are falling down, the leaves are falling down! Red, yellow, green and brown, the leaves are falling down!:) Fall is officially here, and it finally feels like it! This is a good time to swap out your Kiddo's change of clothes for some warmer clothes! Please remember to label all jackets, hats, mittens, etc. to help us keep track of them all. We do our best, but it helps us tremendously when they are labeled. :) Keep in mind that we do go outside almost every day, and we want our kiddos to stay warm for their fresh air time!

October was a busy month here at KMO, and it won't be slowing down any time soon!! Our Pumpkin Pick-N-Paint fundraiser was a huge hit, and we were thrilled to see so many families at our Halloween party and parade. Your kiddos were adorable in their costumes, and we are so glad we got to share that with them!

In our classes last month, we got to open real pumpkins and see what was inside, talked about the colors orange and black, and learned about Noah's Ark, and Joseph. We talked about the themes of forgiveness and God's promise to care for us. We hope you are enjoying the songs and dances your child might be singing at home--they sure do have fun with them here!! As we move into November, look for your child to learn about God's peace and the Fruit of the Spirit as we approach Thanksgiving!

As we move into the holiday season, we encourage you to take the time to talk with your children about the things we have to be thankful for. We will be collecting canned goods for the WUMC turkey dinners, and intentionally noticing the blessings we have along the way!

> See you soon! Laura Pittman



Thank you to everyone that came out and contributed to the success of our first Pumpkin Pick-N-Paint! This event got great feedback from the community, and we hope that you had fun, too!! Special thanks to our volunteers that helped set up, refill paints and water cups, and chased the balls from our games across the lawn. :)

We were also excited to see so many of you at our Halloween party and parade! Our school parties are typically indoors, but we are thankful that the weather held out for a beautiful day. We had so much fun seeing so many of our families come together to celebrate!

turkey dinners and delivers them to those in the community that might not have a special meal on Thanksgiving. KMO is making handprint art to include in the boxes as a way of sharing our love with others! We will also be collecting canned goods to help prepare the meals. If you would like to contribute, they need the following canned goods: Green Beans (no french style), Jellied Cranberry Sauce, and Sweet Potatoes.



Save the date!! We have families already asking about our registration process for next school year. Go ahead and mark your calendars! Priority registration will open on Monday, February 10 at 9:00am for currently enrolled

families and wait-listed students. Open enrollment will open to the public one week later on Monday, February 17th at 9:00am! These will be first come, first served and we will require a \$50 registration fee at to reserve your space for the 2020-2021 school year. We have also had lots of questions regarding summer. Last summer, we found that the needs of our families were very different during the summer months than the school year. Based off of the enrollment numbers and feedback from our families, we will not be offering any summer sessions this year. After the WJCC schools release their calendar for next school year, we will finalize the calendar for KMO as well! Thank you for your patience!